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• Sexual Assault Nurse Examiner (SANE):  The Boulder District Attorney is committed to 

bringing it back to Boulder. CCW member Diana DeBella attended and said they are very 

open to having CU involved. Anschutz campus offers the nurses’ training so it could be a 

system-wide involvement. This project started last October and work is continuing.  

• The Gender Justice League is developing a list of  coordinated resources for violence 

against women. They’re working on and will have ready in time for Denim Day. 

• Syllabus Project.  Hilary Potter and graduate students are researching how the diversity 

statement that is on each syllabus is being delivered in classrooms. It will take a while to 

gather data but they are working on it and will report when it’s completed.  

• CU Women Succeeding Symposium: there is space available if you want to attend on the 

Anschutz campus on Feb 27 and 28. Register for $25 on the website. $25 cost.  

• CCW’s by-laws are being updated. The tri-chair model needs to be updated to co-chairs 

and a leave of absence needs to be added.  

• Awards: CCW is bringing back the awards and tea and will celebrate International 

Womens Day on March 7. Perhaps will present awards at the November Diversity 

Summit. 

• One Billion Rising is a global movement to end violence against women and girls. BVSD 

and CU-Boulder have signed on and the City of Boulder is likely to do so also. Campus 

events are Friday, Feb 14 from 10am-1pm. The theme of the event is collective effort, 

collaboration, and working together which is evidenced by the many partners in the 

project. This is the first year so groundwork is being laid to build on for future years. This 

event is a timely tie-in to Obama’s initiative to end sexual violence on campus (CCW 

member Jessica Ladd-Webert is in Washington, DC now working on this initiative). 

o Flash mob at Trumbo. Video instruction is on the website if you want to learn the 

moves; the link will be sent to all on Monday. 

o Healthy Masculinity/Mens Talk will be a session. Who are role models and where 

is that going? Aimed at middle school and others.  

o Read-In to End Violence: looking for readers. BVSD is out of school that day.  

 Sarah asked if there would be space for violence against others/domestic 

partners. Yes, definitely, if they can provide the content.  

 

 

 


